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Permobil and prosthesis  
 

 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

A WARM THANK YOU 

to each and every one who 

contributed to this man, 

whom we wrote about in 

SB Foundation’s August Newsletter, receiving a new Permobil and, in addition, two proper walkers for dif-

ferent purposes, instead of the unsteady support he previously used. How wonderful for him not to be forced 

to be sedentary, unable to move. He and his family live in quite an isolated location, so the Permobil is 

crucial for him. 

We have also been able to help 

another man who has had one 

of his legs amputated. When 

he was learning to walk with 

his new prosthesis, he fell and 

the prosthesis broke. He could 

not afford to have it repaired. 

SB Foundation stepped up and 

paid the required SEK 29,000 

– a new one would have been 

twice the price. The man lives 

alone and has an outdoor 

privy. If he cannot walk on his 

own, he must rely on the 

assistance of neighbors.  
 

So many in our world have difficulties of one kind or another 

and we can only help a few.  It is easy to despair, but instead 

we get joy from seeing SB Foundation’s efforts mean so much 

for each person we are able to help together.  
 

      Thank you for your help! 

      Greetings from SB Foundation 
        via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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